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COVID-19 Campus Quarantine/Isolation 
Protocol &  Expectations

In accordance with the Center for Disease Control (CDC), quarantine is necessary when you have 
been in close contact (within six feet for a total of 15 minutes or more) with someone who has 
COVID-19, unless you have been fully vaccinated, while isolation is used to separate people infected   
with SARS-CoV-2, the virus that causes COVID-19, from people who are not infected. Isolation and 
quarantine each last for a period of no less than five (5) days. After the completion of the isolation 
or quarantine period, if one has tested positive and/or has symptoms, an individual must continue 
to isolate until one is symptom-free without the aid of medication for a period of 24 hours. Students 
in quarantine who test positive will move to ‘isolation’ status and restart counting days.

You can call  Student Development & Campus Life (SDCL) at (901) 321-3531 or Campus Safety at 
(901) 321-3550 if you need anything during your stay. Since this housing facility is property of CBU, 
we will assure that maintenance needs are handled.

Please notify a member of the SDCL staff if maintenance needs arise during this time. Please note 
that if maintenance needs to take place, you may be asked to stay in your room while a profession-
al maintenance company enters the floor to make repairs. A CBU staff member will be on site while 
the repairs are taking place.

During your time in quarantine or isolation, Christian Brothers University expects the following:

•	 Do not leave the location that you have been assigned, unless you are putting trash in the 
trash receptacle. Also, no one is allowed to enter the floor or visit without prior authorization 
from Christian Brothers University staff. This is for your safety and the safety of others. If you de-
cide to return to your home to complete your isolation, please notify the Office of Student Devel-
opment and Campus Life.

•	 CBU will make welfare checks to check your physical and mental well-being during your time in 
isolation. Make every effort to answer your phone or the door when a CBU staff member calls 
or visits. ALWAYS WEAR A MASK WHEN YOU MAY INTERACT WITH ANOTHER PERSON, EVEN IN 
YOUR ASSIGNED LOCATION.

•	 Trash bags have been provided for your health and convenience. Please place all of your trash 
in the bags and place them in the trash can provided by Aramark. Someone will be by daily to 
collect the trash.

•	 Please use the assigned bathroom facilities assigned and do not permit anyone else to share 
your assigned facilities during your stay. 
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I, _____________________________________________________, understand that due to my positive 

COVID-19 test results, I must complete at least five (5) days of isolation. I understand that the rules 

and expectations set forth in the CBU Compact for Residential Students will be applicable during 

my time in isolation; henceforth, I understand that if I am found in violation of any of these rules, 

disciplinary action can and will be taken against me by the University.

Printed Name:    ______________________________________________________________________________

Signature: __________________________________________________________________________________

Student ID #:    _______________________________________________________________________________

Date: ______________________________________________________________________________________	

COVID Housing Assignment: ________________________________________________________________


